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Ultra-Deepwater Advisory Committee (UDAC) 
Teleconference, March 8, 2012 

 
At 1:00 p.m., the Committee Chair, Daniel Daulton, called the meeting to order and welcomed 
all the members.  Ms. Elena Melchert, who was appointed Acting Designated Federal Officer 
(DFO) (Attachment 1), called the roll of the members. Committee members in attendance were: 
George Cooper, Daniel Daulton, Doug Foster, Luc Ikelle, James Litton, Stephen Pye, Nagan 
Srinivasan, Mary Jane Wilson, and Lesli Wood. Absent from the meeting were: Elmer 
Danenberger, Quenton Dokken, Hartley Downs, and William New. Nine members were present, 
exceeding the minimum of seven members required for a quorum.  

Attending the meeting in Washington, D.C. was: Elena Melchert, Acting DFO, Trudy Transtrum 
of DOE, and Rob Matey of IBM, meeting recorder. Gary Gentile of Platts was the one member 
of the public in attendance.  

The DFO stated that quorum had been achieved and the meeting could proceed with full 
deliberation by the Committee.  

The Chair called on the Committee for comments on the Editing Subcommittee report, which 
had been prepared and distributed in its final form prior to the meeting.  A few members 
provided comments and recommendations of changes which were discussed by the 
Committee.  

After accepting changes, the Chair called for a vote to accept the Editing Subcommittee report 
as modified and it passed unanimously.  

There being no further discussion, the meeting was adjourned at 1:30 p.m. 

The agenda for the meeting is attached (Attachment 2). 
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